

residents unhappy

By Focus Staff

The Farragut Mayor and Board of Alderman met on Thursday, February 13 with a trief agenda of business concerning two ordinances and three business stems. The bulk of the meeting concerned the Vertzon application for 5G small cell antennas that would be placed in residents' frontyards. In both the town administrator's report and the town administrator's report and the town attorney's report a vibrant discussion of what the Town of Farragut was doing regarding the Vertzon application of January 16th to begin the 5G rollout in Farragut.

with 5G

Town Administrator David Smoak told the mayor and aldermen that state Representative Jason Zachary